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16th December 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As it is coming to the end of yet another busy term, I would just like to take this opportunity to highlight some of 

our successes this term. 

 

We have taken part in various sporting competitions and events and been very successful in these. The football 

team came fourth in the league; our KS1 gymnastics team, won their tournament and because they scored so 

highly, are now Liverpool champions! The choir has taken part in different events, including singing at the 

Adelphi and at St. George’s Hall by the poppies. We have had lots of trips, from the cinema, to the 

Philharmonic to London and the Houses of Parliament. Everywhere we go, we always get comments about 

how well mannered and well behaved the children are; they are always a credit to us, as a school, and to you. 

We have fundraised for different charities, like CAFOD, Children in Need and the Shoebox Appeal and, as 

always, you have been extremely generous. 

 

Our attendance for this term is 96.7%, which is slightly below our minimum attendance of 97%. Thank you to you 

all for the effort you make to get the children to school everyday; it is something we will continue to work on 

with you and the children over the coming months. (They are really enjoying the Race for Mr. Potato Head!) 

 

When we return in January, we will start our new After School Club, which will help you with childcare 

arrangements. If you feel that you may use this service at some point, then please fill in the form and pass it in to 

school. We must have these details if your child is to attend any of the sessions. Please remember to pay for the 

club on a Monday, £3.00 per session, indicating which days you will need. (There will be no extra curricular 

clubs on the first week back.) 

 

Remember to keep looking at our website, and comment on our blog if you are able; keep up with us on 

Twitter; and please download our school app if you have not done so already. (Search for “St Patrick’s Catholic 

Primary” in the App Store) 

 

Remember school closes at 1.30 on Friday 18th December, and reopens at 8.50 on Tuesday 5th January. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of myself and the staff, to thank you for your continued support, 

and to wish you a merry and peaceful Christmas and a wonderful new year! 

 

 

If you have any queries, then please contact us, and we will do everything we can to help. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

J. Lewis 
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